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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Carole Melso – 15 

              Mrs.  Kellie Jensen 

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

 

From the Director:  
Spring break forms have gone out. Please have those turned in by Monday, March 

11th. Adjustments can be made until Monday, March 18th. If you have misplaced 

yours, there are extras in the file holder next to the mailboxes. 

Reminders: 

 Schedules are due Wednesday by 6pm. 

 All children must wash their hands immediately at 

drop-off and immediately when a parent arrives to 

pick them up. This will help keep germs to a 

minimum.  

 

New Staff:  Welcome to Ms. Ashley DeWilde who will be starting this week at 

Little Lambs.  Some of you may recognize her because she worked here a couple of 

years ago.  

 

God’s Blessings to Mrs. Ashley Cangas-Palomo and her 

family!  Their new baby Chloe was born this past week.  We 

look forward to having Ms. Ashley back with us after she 

spends some time at home with her expanded family.  

 

 

Prayers go out for Ms. Faith Haferman, who had successful hip surgery last 

Tuesday.  She will be in rehab for several weeks after which we hope to see her 

back with our Little Lambs once again.  If you wish to send a get well card, it can 

be mailed to: 

161-19th Avenue South  

Wisconsin Rapids  54495 
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From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

This week in the baby room we had fun playing with our friends!  

We are getting excited to meet our newest friend, Owen R. who 

will be starting shortly.  Congratulations to Mrs. Ashley and her 

family who had her baby, Chloe, this week!  We can’t wait to meet 

her!     

   Ms. Olivia and Ms. Fiona 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  
We had a tasty time making fruit and vegetable crafts, reading 

books, and singing songs about how God cares for us.  

    Ms. Rhea   

 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
We learn about shapes constantly throughout the school year, 

but this week we focused our theme on shapes.  We painted 

using shaped blocks, and paper towel rolls to make different 

shapes on our paper!  One of our books this week focused on 

mixing colors, so during our painting time we got to use a few 

different colors to see what new color we could make.  We 

added colored shapes to our sensory table and different colored transparent 

shapes on our light table (we could overlay them to make new colors)  Our train 

table had blocks for building and our table activities this week included shape 

puzzles and matching.    

      Ms. Kellie 

  

Bible Story: Jesus Feeds Hundreds 

Next Week Theme: Dr. Seuss 

Reminders: 

 Please check your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 
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